TESTIMONIAL LETTER 2017



William Booth, Founder André Cox, General Commissioner Willis Howell, Territorial Commander Lt. Colonel Kenneth Luyk, Divisional Commander Captains Michael and Christine Harris, Corps Officers

November 14, 2017

ADVISORY BOARD

CHAIRMAN Robert "Andy" Burwell, Jr.

VICE-CHAIRMAN Emmanuel J. Lelekis

SECRETARY/TREASURER

Nancy P. Schulte

Alfred Andrews Brian Barker Karen Crown Lewis I. Dale Ronald Haddad Roger E. Haymond Kristopher Hoce Joseph K. Huenke Andrew B. Ingersoll Suzanne A. Johnson Bruce V. Livingston Carol E. Lowrey George E. Mariani, Jr. Zachary Messa, Esquire Don Newman, Esquire Jeanette G. Renfrow Julie Scales Lisa Smith R. Paul Umberg Stan Vittetoe, Ph.D.

LIFE MEMBERS

Robert A. Burwell Clark M. Lea, Sr. Peggy Word

MEMBERS EMERITUS

Betty Jo Andrews William G. Justice Dean S. Robinson Gene P. Santella Mr. Chris Renfrow, President/CEO Charity Works, Inc. 635 Court Street, Suite 130 Clearwater, Florida 33756

Dear Mr. Renfrow:

On behalf of The Salvation Army, I would like to thank you and your team at Charity Works for your assistance in securing needed items for our recent renovations of the living units at our Hope Crest Transitional Living Facility.

Your team most recently worked with our Property and Facilities Director in acquisition of appliances for nineteen apartments under renovation. This included refrigerators, stoves and microwave ovens. Our Property and Facilities Director noted that Charity Works provided better pricing than retail and there were no delivery costs – resulting in a substantial savings.

Charity Works' commitment to "Helping Those Who Help Others" is vital to the growth and enrichment of our community. We know we cannot accomplish all we need to do without working together, and Charity Works plays an important role toward saving time and financial resources for other non-profits so that we may then use those savings to provide direct assistance to those we serve.

Thank you again for your work in good stewardship of the limited resources available to all of us in the non-profit industry.

Many Blessings,

Michael S. Harris, Captain Corps Officer

MSH/jmf